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Submission:  

To whom it may concern  

RE: Prioritise Precinct planning to include Dwyer Road Precinct  

My name is Awatef El Abed and I am the owner of  Bringelly NSW 2556.  

Stage 2 for the Aerotropolis indicated that Dwyer Road Precinct will not have priority zoning 

following the current exhibition period. In addition there is no proposed timeframe for this Precinct 

to be rezoned.  

This uncertainty leaves my family facing an uncertain future for perhaps 20 years. At present my 

family is already being forced to endure the negative effects of infrastructure developments in the 

area such as:  

• Road works causing noise and air pollution  

• Dust pollution on our roofs and the tanks water we use is now contaminated due to this  

• Hesitance to build a granny flat due to this uncertainty  

We please ask that the Dwyer Road Precinct be given priority. We cannot continue living with this 

uncertainty for such a long period of time.  

Regards Awatef 

 

 




